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June 30, 1981

Docket No. 30-02442
License No, 29-01862-02

John D. Kinnenan, Chief Materials
Radiological Protection Section
Technical Inspection Branch
United States Nuclear Regulatory Cmmission
Region 1
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

D ear Mr. Kinneman,

This in reply to the noncmpliance for which we were cited during the actrbiud
inspection 7-70-2232/81-01 and 30-02443/81-01 on May 13, 1981.

eccdures outlined in itenPrior to January 1981, we have been following the s
14 of our application in appendix F of the re94 tory guide 10.8.

We had been erroneously informed by our consultant who stated that thesa
measurements were not necessary to record unless they were elevated. Thus, we
did not record the rmaings even though we did in fact monitor the packages of
the radioactive material.

As of the 14th of May, 1981, we have been monitoring packages at three feet and
at the surface. A wipe test of the surfaces is performed as well and the measure-
ments are recorded.

Sincerely,

Jos< .e , e
# , Department of Radiology

D , Nuclear Medicine

cc: Mr. Barry Brown
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